
Jonathan Valley Elementary School
Date: May 4, 2022
To: Parents of 3rd, 4th and 5th Grade Students
From: Rachel Jones, Testing Coordinator

In two weeks, our 3rd, 4th and 5th grade students will take their North Carolina End-of-Grade (EOG)
Assessments in the mornings according to the schedule below. These are important assessments and
we want to help ensure each student is prepared by following the guidelines below:

Please help your child be successful by having him/her present and on time at 8:10 am on their
assessment days.  Students will need to remain at school for the entire school day.  If a student is
checked out before the assessment is completed, the student will need to retest. All students should
get a good night’s rest and eat a good breakfast before testing (at school or at home).  Students
should dress in comfortable clothes and if your child wears glasses, please have them for testing.
Encourage your child to do their best! If you have any questions, please feel free to call the school at
926-3207.

Schedule:
Thursday, May 19th EOG in Science (5th Grade)
Tuesday, May 24th EOG in English Language Arts (3rd, 4th, and 5th)
Wednesday, May 25th EOG in Mathematics  (3rd, 4th, and 5th)

*Some students with separate settings may test on additional days.  Please see the calendar.




